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Dear Families, 

 

Thank you for your help in supporting the school this term.  Protecting 

“bubbles” has been our priority alongside ensuring that the children 

have been happy and engaging once again with their learning at 

school during this difficult time. 

 

Friends of Steam Mills 

We would like to say a big thank you to FoSM for their generous 

donation of £150 per class to send on wet play resources.  We look 

forward to receiving these items next term. 

 

Superheroes 

It was lovely to see so many children dressed as their Superheroes 

yesterday with lots of smiles to end the term. 

 

Best wishes, 

Mrs Davis 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Diary Dates 
 

October 

23rd  INSET DAY – First Aid & 

Safeguarding Training 

(on-line safety) 

 

November 

2nd Start of Term 2 
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